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From: simon sloman 
Sent: 04 March 202
To: Licensing
Subject: Ref nos - 057749

Mr Simon Ryder 
Devon Pro Entertainments  

South View, Bratton Fleming, EX314TQ  

 
Hi  
 
I'm Simon Ryder from Devon Pro Entertainments, a regular and recommended supplier to The Sandy Cove 
Hotel, Berrynarbor, EX34 9SR. 
 
The purpose of my email is to support the venue keeping its existing licensing in relation to the daytime and 
evening weddings that take place there. 
 
We supply services to this venue on numerous occasions each year and have done for many years, we cannot 
speak highly enough of the organisation of each wedding which takes place, they being very conscious of other 
hotel guests in respect to noise and in keeping with it's stunning location and views.  
We are always aware of timings for the day and the other suppliers on the day. 
 
If supplying DJ services with amplified music, folding doors are closed by 10pm and along with our own 
controls, it's a venue with staff who use noise level recording equipment to keep us within reasonable limits.  
All music is switched off by Midnight and strictly adhered to. 
All in one room, facing the coastline and in the vast majority of cases less than 80 guests, also means in our 
experienced opinion there is no need for excessive noise levels. 
 
Should you require any other information please do not hesitate to contact ourselves.  
 
Thanks 
 
 
 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


